
Meet the
Teacher Miss Abbie Taylor

This year, I’m looking
forward to...

Hello, everyone! My name is Miss Abbie Taylor and I am absolutely thrilled to be your child’s

teacher this academic year. I have been living in Qatar for the past five years and am

currently the Head of Year 5. Before this, I taught Year 2 for two years at my previous

school. Prior to moving to Qatar, I taught in Liverpool, where I also completed my teacher

training. I’ve loved every moment of my journey in education so far and feel incredibly lucky

to be working in such a vibrant and welcoming country. In my free time, I enjoy reading,

doing Pilates, and spending quality time with my family. 

About me

I'm really looking forward to getting to

know each and every one of you and

sharing a fun, exciting year together. I

can’t wait to see your creativity shine

during our art and writing projects, and

I’m especially excited for the special

days where we step away from our

normal lessons—days filled with

teamwork, imagination, and school spirit! 

fun facts about me:

1.  I am from Portadown, Ireland.

2.  I have one younger brother.

3.  I have been in Qatar for 5 years.

4.  Sushi is my favourite food.

5.  I love shopping, dancing and

reading.

6.  I started dancing and musical

theatre when I was 3 years old.

7.  English is my favourite subject.

on my bookshelf
Here are some of my favourite books:

Working in partnership
Working together is very important to me,
and I believe that strong home–school
partnerships make a big difference. My door
is always open, and I’m here to support both
you and your child throughout the year.
Please don’t hesitate to get in touch.


